
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marcella Watkins [mailto:mwatkins@conleyrose.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 11:55 AM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: HIPLA's Comments on Proposed Rules Relating to Continuing Application Practice 

Robert W. Bahr  
Senior Patent Attorney   
Office of the Deputy Commissioner  
   for Patent Examination Policy  
Dear Mr. Bahr,  
Attached are the comments of the Houston Intellectual Property Law Association on the proposed rules  
changes to “Practice for Continuing Applications, RCE Practice, and Applications Containing Patentably  
Indistinct Claims.”  
We appreciate the opportunity to offer our comments.  
Thank you.  
Marcella D. Watkins  
Vice President, HIPLA 
 










